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For more information please contact: 

• Robert Bishop, Chief Executive Officer;
• Rebecca Rinaldi, Chief Financial Officer; or
• Dominic O’Brien, Executive General Manager & Company Secretary.

P: +61 7 3418 0500     E: cosec@newhopegroup.com.au 

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised by the Board. 

NEW HOPE CORPORATION LIMITED 
ABN 38 010 653 844 

New Hope Corporation Limited (ASX: NHC) (Company) today extended the time period to 
complete its current on-market buy-back of ordinary shares of up to $300 million by 12 
months (until 15 November 2024).  

As at 15 November 2023, the Company has bought back approximately $192.4 million of 
ordinary shares under the existing on-market ordinary share buy-back.  
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